
Municipal News & Announcements

Notice of Public Information Centre - Young Street Reconstruction, Spring 2020 
Ward 1, Town of Halton Hills

Wednesday, January 29, 2020, 5 - 7:30 p.m.
Multipurpose Room, Acton Arena and Community Centre, 415 Queen Street, Acton

Residents are invited to attend a Public Information Centre to learn about and discuss the planned reconstruction of Young Street in Acton with 
representatives from the Town of Halton Hills. The Public Information Centre will be an informal open house, drop-in is encouraged between the 
above noted hours.

If you require accessibility accommodation at the Public Information Centre or are unable to attend and wish to obtain more information or 
provide written comments, please contact:

Aaron Brown, C.E.T.
Project Manager, Municipal Infrastructure
905-873-2600, ext. 2318  |  Fax: 905-873-8192  |  aaronb@haltonhills.ca

The Town of Halton Hills is Hiring! Facility Maintenance (part-time) Hillsview Active Living Centre, Georgetown. Posting No. 202006

Under the supervision of the Facility Supervisor, this position will assist and support staff with the operation of the assigned facility. 
The ideal candidate will work to ensure the highest standard of care for the cleaning, maintenance and monitoring. The public nature 
of this position also requires strong customer service skills to support the public in the use of the facility. In addition, this position will 
support program staff in their efforts to provide high quality recreation programs and events in a clean, safe and organized 
environment.

For a detailed description of job responsibilities, qualifications and application procedures, please visit haltonhills.ca/jobs.

Qualified candidates may submit their application by January 30, 2020.
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